
 

Dear Parents/Carers,         19.09.25. 
 
Year 5 Trip to Ordsall Hall 
 
Year 5 will be going on a trip to Ordsall Hall to find out about life in the Tudor times, as we will be studying 
this era in our history lessons this term. Nasmyth will be going on Monday 20th October and Pankhurst will 
be going on Wednesday 22nd October.  
 
In order to proceed with the booking of the visit, we would like to ask for a contribution of £14.50 per child. 
 
We are mindful that the cost of living is rising, including the costs of transport, but we have tried to keep 
costs to a minimum. We will set up a payment plan on the app, so that the cost can be paid in instalments.  
 
We would be very grateful if you could return the slip below by Friday 26th September, so that we know 
that you agree to the £14.50 contribution towards the visit. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
Mrs Davies and Mr Killeen 
______________________________________________________________________________________ 
Please return to your child’s class teacher 
 
Child’s Name: ____________________________________________Class: ___________ 
 
 
I agree to pay a contribution of £14.50 on the Reach More Parents app. 
 
 
 
Signed………………………………..…………             Date……………………… 
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